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Several months before you or your spouse turn 65, it is important to contact the Social Security office regarding Medicare
enrollment. Per the RSA Benefit Trust Plan Document and our insurance carriers, all members and spouses who turn 65
must enroll in Medicare Parts A and/or B. Do not enroll in the Part D prescription option through Medicare or the
Department of Social Security. The RSA Benefit Trust has implemented continued prescription coverage through the
Anthem plans and Kaiser Permanente. There will be no charge in co-payments or benefits for prescriptions. 

Please contact the Benefits Office at (951) 653-8014 to request an application for your appropriate medical plan at the same
time you contact Social Security. All of our insurance carriers have Medicare options available. If you enrolled in Anthem,
you will not have to change providers. 

It is imperative that the Benefit Trust receives your supplemental Medicare plan application and a copy of your
Medicare card at least one month prior to eligibility. Insurance carriers will increase premiums for those members who
are eligible for Medicare, but have not yet submitted paperwork. Medicare will not give reimbursement for those premiums.
Participants will be required to pay the higher premiums until the insurance carriers receive the paperwork. 

By enrolling in a supplemental Medicare plan, your medical premiums may be decreased through the RSA Benefit Trust. For
rate information please contact the Benefits Office. Social Security will deduct your Medicare premium from your Social
Security check. 
If you have any questions about retiree coverage please contact the Benefits Office at (951) 653-8014, Brown Insurance
Services at (888) 346-6966, or 1-800-Medicare. 

How does your enrollment in this plan affect coverage for the drug covered under Medicare Part A or Part B 

Your enrollment in this plan doesn’t affect Medicare coverage for drugs covered under Medicare Part A or Part B. If you meet
Medicare’s coverage requirements, your drug will still be covered under Medicare Part A or Part B even though you are
enrolled in this plan. In addition, if your drug would be covered by Medicare Part A or Part B, it can’t be covered by us even if
you choose not to participate in Part A or Part B. Some drugs may be covered under Medicare Part B in some cases and
through this plan (Medicare Part D) in other cases but never both at the same time. In general, your pharmacist or provider
will determine whether to bill Medicare Part B or us for the drug in question. 

See your Medicare & You handbook for more information about drugs that are covered by Medicare Part A or Part B.












































